Liz Pulley

From:

Carla Lock

Sent:

17 May 2018 22:40

To:

Neighbourhood Planning

Subject:

Boxgrove NP

Dear Sir/Madam

I have been engaged with the Plan for many years through the regular consultation events and news bulletins. The Plan reflects what I want to see happen in our village. We need housing for the elderly to downsize into and it is vital that we maintain our Conservation areas. I commend the Plan and thank the volunteers for their work. Let us get it through referendum and make it policy.

Your faithfully

Carla Lock

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Councils computer systems may be monitored or recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.